
Subject:  Pass the Hope for Homes Act 
March 27th, 2022 
 
 

Dear 

 

I am one of your constituents.  I am writing to urge you to support 

HOPE for HOMES Act as a stand-alone bill or included in any 

federal infrastructure stimulus or climate legislation this term. 

 

I support this bill because it reduces our nation’s carbon footprint 

by retrofitting residential building thereby helping homeowners 

and renters save money while also investing in job training to 

meet the demand that this bill will create. 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for working to save our environment, 

 


